
December 14, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00275 
Black Mountain Utility District 
Response to Second Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Black Mountain Utility District has been working diligently to comply with the Commission 
staff's Second Request for Information by the extended deadline of December 14, 2022. 

However, despite our best efforts, we are unable to respond to Questions #le-f, #lh, #4a, #7a­
f, #8, #9b, #9d, #9f, #10, and #13b-c. We are not confident that a further extension would 
provide for a meaningful likelihood to produce the information required. 

The commissioners and staff of Black Mountain Utility District recognize its duty to comply with 
Kentucky Public Service Commission requirements and do not want to appear non-responsive 
to these duties. Given the recent complete turnover of management and commissioners, the 

District is significantly hampered in its ability to produce reliable information on transactions 
that occurred prior to assignment to their roles. 

Black Mountain Utility District is willing to meet with Commission staff to review the 
information available to us in order to provide assurance that the Alternative Rate Filing 
application is reasonable and appropriate. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~~~.....--..,,... 

Grant Cooper 
Operations Manager 

(606)5731277 

Grant.blackmountain@gmail.com 

(606)573-1276 i5i) 


